Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

PERMANA AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: **01902 558544**

5th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Easter Craft Workshops - Year 1 to 6

We would like to invite all parents and carers to join their children at school for an Easter Craft Workshop. Workshops will take place in the respective classroom on Monday 30^{th} March from 2.00pm-3.00pm.

Yours faithfully

Mr T Hinkley Head Teacher

Easter Craft Workshops - Year 1 to 6

I can confirm that I will / will not be σ	ible to attend the March 2020 craft workshop.
Child's name	Class
Parent/Carer name	Signature